
 

 

September-October 2020 Highlights 
Dear Pastor, 
  
Church Anniversary: Our 2-year church anniversary went very 
well. God blessed us with 44 in attendance, 33 of whom were from 
the area. We were also blessed with a first-time visiting family of 
four. Their oldest daughter, 11 yr. old, had already visited our 
children’s English class on Wednesdays. Since then only the daugh-
ter has been back for English class & some Sundays. 
English Class: Both English classes have been going very well. In 
fact, the 11 yr. old girl has been encouraging two friends of hers who 
are brothers to continue coming to class. The adult’s English class 
has also seemed to help a few of our regulars be more consistent in 
their church attendance. 
Events: We restarted 3 monthly events in September: Ladies Bible 
Study, Teen Night, & Children’s Day. Each one, has gone quite well. 
We have seen growth in so many of the church family. Speaking of 
which … 
Growth: After the first Ladies Bible Study, Gloria asked if any of the 
Ladies would like to teach part of the material the next month. Praise 
the Lord, through prayerful & careful preparation, two of the Ladies 
taught at the next meeting. 
Also, Josiah asked two different men to help with the other activities. 
One with the Teen Night & one with the Children’s Day. Prayerfully 
after participating several times these men will feel comfortable with 
teaching a lesson. Thus, we are striving to disciple the church family. 
Building: For all those of you, who participated in our building offe-
ring. Thank you very much. We were able to purchase the storefront 
at the end of October. God is good … all the time. 
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Goals 
 

New Contacts 
Returning Visitors 
Growing Church Family 

Up Next 
Teen Night – 11/06 
Children’s Day– 11/07 
Ladies Bible Study – 11/15 


